
Rev. Piotr Buczek - Administrator 

Mr. George McCarroll, Deacon 

Mr. Bill Parkinson, Deacon 

Mrs. Peg Dmytruk - Parish Office Manager 

Mrs. Maria Fisk - Parish/School Bookkeeper 

Ms. Marie A. Celso - Director of Music 

 

MASSES 

Saturday Vigil - 4:00 p.m.; 

Sunday - 8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. 

Daily Masses - Mon., Tue., Wed., Thur., Fri., Sat. 8 a.m. 

Holy Day Masses (Church) - 7:30, 9 a.m. [School Mass] 

& 7:30 p.m. 

 

Parish Office Hours: 

9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Monday - Friday 

Telephones: 

Parish Office 203-467-1007 

 

Office of Religious Ed. CHANGED TO: 203-467-1007 

stbernadetteccd@yahoo.com 

 

Music Director 203-752-1721 

School 203-469-2271 

 

St. Bernadette School Gr. K – 8 

20 Burr Street • New Haven, CT 06512 

Principal: Mr. Edward Goad  

School Phone 203-469-2271 

School Website: www.saintbernadette.org 

School e-mail: lcamputaro@saintbernadette.org 

 

Early Learning Center Pre-K 3 and Pre-K 4 

Mrs. Gina Petano 

 

Parish Religious Education Programs 

Mrs. Lisa Furino—CHANGED TO: 203-467-1007 

 

Grades 1 – 8: Mondays 6:15 – 7:30 p.m. 

Grade 9: Twice a month. 

St. Bernadette 

Church 

385 Townsend Avenue 

New Haven, CT 06512-3998 

203-467-1007 

CCD: 203-467-1007 

www.saintbernadettechurch.org 

Email: stberndtchurch@sbcglobal.net 

Sacrament of Reconciliation [confession] 

Saturday 3:00 - 3:45 pm and by appointment 

 

New Parishioners 

Welcome! Please introduce yourself to us. We are 

delighted to have you join our parish. Registration 

forms are available at the main entrance of the church, 

and may be dropped off at the rectory. 

 

Scripture Study Group 

Meets every Thursday (7:00-8:15 pm) to read and discuss 

Sacred Scripture. Meetings are held in the Church meeting 

room. All are welcome! All that is needed is a Bible and an 

eagerness to learn more about the Word of God. 

 

Hospital Visits 

If you or a member of your family are admitted to the 

hospital and would like a visit from your priest, you 

must call the rectory and notify us. Due to privacy 

laws, we cannot examine hospital records to see who 

is currently a patient. 

 

Sacrament of Baptism 

Baptisms are arranged through the Parish Office. 

Parents must be registered members and faithfully 

attending Mass. Baptisms are the last Sunday of the 

month by appointment only. 

 

Sacrament of Marriage 

Please call the Rectory and speak with the priest six 

months prior to the wedding date to insure proper time 

and adequate preparation for the Sacrament. 

 

Food Pantry 

Every Saturday of each month. 10-11 am in the Senior 

Center, building to the left of the church. There is also 

a box in the vestibule of the church for dropping off 

food any time before or after Masses. 



Today’s reading from Isaiah describes the 

Israelites bringing their offering to the Lord “in 

clean vessels.” The gift of myself-my patient 

endurance and fidelity to the will of God-is as important as 

the monetary gift I offer. 

ST. BERNADETTE CHURCH ST. BERNADETTE CHURCH NEW HAVEN 

SATURDAY VIGIL, Aug. 24, Vigil for Twenty-First 

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

4:00  + AnnaMarie Rubino & Camela Dandio r. Family 

 

SUNDAY, August 25, Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary 

 Time 

8:00 + John Barbara r. A Friend 

10:00 + Angelo & Mary Santino r. Santino Family 

6:00 pm + Connie Illiano (20th anniv. rem.) r. Patti, Serge 

 and Children 

 

MONDAY, August 26, Regular Weekday Mass 

8:00  No Intention 

 

TUESDAY, August 27, Saint Monica 

8:00 No Intention 

 

WEDNESDAY, August 28, Saint Augustine, Bishop and 

 Doctor of the Church 

8:00 + Geoffrey Michael Dever (anniv. rem.) r. Mother 

 

THURSDAY, August 29, The Passion of Saint John the 

 Baptist 

8:00 + Emilia Esposito (birth rem.) r. Santino & Doyle 

 Family 

 

FRIDAY, August 30, Regular Weekday Mass 

8:00 + Marguerite Ronan r. Friend, Catherine 

 Hawthorne 

 

SATURDAY VIGIL, August 31, Vigil for Twenty-Second 

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 No Intention 

4:00  + Joseph Carta (anniv. rem.) r. Family 

 

SUNDAY, September 1, Twenty-Second Sunday in 

 Ordinary Time 

8:00 + Stella Ferraro r. Christina DelMonico 

10:00 + Anne DeCola (anniv. rem.) r. DeCola Family 

6:00 pm + Andy Anastasio, Sr. r. Anastasio Family 

Remember to pray for
those in the hospital, nursing 

homes, the homebound, those battling addiction, those 

touched by violence and the sick of our parish especially: 

Manny Azavedo, W.D. Merkle, Amanda Acampora, Eve 

Gagliardi, Phyllis Anastasio, Michael Guidone, Gennar 

Viscuso, Robert Santomasso, Gabriella Garrity, Nancy 

Sacco, William “Billy” Mayer, Carmine DelBasso, Sophia 

DeTroia, Debbie Cooper, MaryGrace DeAndrea, Jack 

Fiorillo, Laura-Phyllis Esposito, Diana Vitelli O’Brien. Please 

call the rectory if you would like a name added.  

Weekly collection   $ 3189.00 

Our School Support collection $ 1098.00 

Assumption of Blessed Virgin Mary $  938.00 

Next week's second collection is for Monthly collection. 

Please make up for weekends away. We depend on your 

weekly contributions. Your presence at the weekly liturgies 

and your financial support are appreciated. Thank you for 

your continued support of the parish. You make the 

difference! Thank you! 

A Family Perspective The phrase in today’s gospel, “I 

don’t know where you come from,” is often used by parents 

about children and children about parents. Change is so 

rapid one generation has little in common with another . We 

depend on love, trust, and mutual respect to bridge this 

gap. 

The Sanctuary Candle reminds us of the real 

presence of Jesus in the Holy Eucharist. This 

week the candle in the Church burns for the 

Greater Glory of God and in memory of the 

Ahern, D’Acunto Families requested by Annette. 

From the Saints Lord, you alone know that no one can 

love something he cannot at all know. Therefore, since I 

shall now love you alone, let me get to know you better so 

that I can learn to love you completely.     

    Blessed Henry Suso 

www.saintbernadettechurch.org 

Bereavement Support Group 

Are you grieving the loss of a loved one? The Bereavement 

Support Group at St. John Bosco Parish is offering the 

“New Day” Seminar for those who have recently lost a 

loved one to find comfort and explore strategies in coping 

with grief and loss. The seminar will start on Thursday, 

September 5th and continue for ten consecutive Thursdays 

from 6:30-8:30 pm in the St. Mary Parish Center (731 Main 

Street, Branford). There is no cost. For more information 

and to register, please call Joanne Fresco at 203-488-1607, 

ext. 19 or email.  

Men’s Retreat 

This year we will explore that deep longing planted in our 

hearts by God-a longing for peace, for wholeness, and for 

relationships that give us joy and lift us up. The Retreat at 

Holy Family in West Harford begins on Friday, September 

20th at 6:00 pm and ends on Sunday, September 22nd at 

noon. Transportation is available. One scholarship is open. 

Please call Vin Gagliardi at 203-469-6704.THANKS! 



St. Bernadette Food Pantry is having a Food 

Drive the weekend of September 7 & 8. 

Please bring non-perishable dry and canned 

goods, no expired items, to church and leave with one of 

the Food Pantry committee members or leave in the 

entrance inside the church. Thank you all in advance.  

K of C Rodrigo Council 44 is sponsoring a 

Winery Day Trip at Magnanini Winery on Sunday, 

October 6, 2019. Flyers in the church and on the 

website. Only $129 person and includes a 6 course meal. 

Great deal for the price. For further info or to make 

reservations call Mike Fimiani at 203-627-9216. 

Come and spend time  

with the Lord 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  

Every Tuesday after morning Mass 

From 8:30 a.m.- to 9:00 a.m. 

Memorialize your loved ones by placing an 

engraved brick in our Prayer Garden. Open 

enrollment for our Prayer Garden brick 

order ends the end of THIS WEEK. Call 

Ralph Esposito 203-481-8238 or Peg at 203-

467-1007 for more information. 4 x 8 brick is $200.00 (3 

lines) and an 8 x 8 brick is $300.00 (6 lines). Forms are on 

the ushers’ table in church or see peg in the rectory.  

TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                       AUGUST 25, 2019 

VIRTUS Training--There will be a VIRTUS 

Training at Saint Bernadette School  for 

anyone wanting to volunteer for school or 

parish activities.  This training must be 

taken according to The Archdiocese of Hartford. The 

training will take place Wednesday – September 

18

th

 from 6:00-9:00pm in the Church Hall. Please contact 

Laura at the school office 203-469-2271 or 

email lcamputaro@saintbernadette.org for more 

information. 

Dear Parishioners, due to a lack in priests and 

a lack of intentions, starting NEXT WEEK, 

September 1, 2019 there will be no daily Mass 

said by the priest Friday and Saturday 

mornings. There will be a Eucharistic Service 

on Fridays with Deacon George. If you have a Mass 

already booked for a Friday or Saturday at 8:00 am please 

call the rectory (Peg) and reschedule it. Thank you for your 

understanding in this matter.  

The CCD program is looking for volunteer teachers for 1st, 

5th and 7th grade.0  Teaching God's children is so 

rewarding and the children are so excited to learn.  If 

interested or if you know someone that would be interested 

please contact me at stbernadetteccd@yahoo. Please note 

phone number is changed from 203-467-8763 TO 203-467-

1007.    Thank you, Lisa Furino 

Hartford Catholic Biblical School. Tuesday evening 

classes offered weekly at Caritas Christi Center (SHA), 

Hamden! Enroll now through August 30

th. 

Meet Jesus in 

the Bible! Hundreds of adults have studied the Bible with us 

and attained deep renewal of spirit. Contact us today to ex-

plore the possibilities. For more information: 860-242-

5573. catholic.biblical.school@aohct.org. Check out 

our brief online video: https://catholicedaohct.org/

prospective-students. Follow us on Twitter: 

@cbshartford. Like us on Facebook: 

@HartfordCatholicBiblicalSchool 

St. Bernadette School is enjoying the last week of Summer 

vacation before teacher work days and the first day of 

school, which is scheduled for Thursday, August 

29th.  Come see our faculty and staff, including three new 

teachers and a newly renovated 4th, 6th, and 7th grade 

classrooms as we are holding an Open House from 12:00 

to 3:00 on Monday August 26th. Hope to see you then.   

Next Monday, September 2, is Labor Day. The 

rectory will be closed. We will reopen Tuesday, 

September 3. Please have a safe and enjoyable 

Labor Day Weekend.  

This Saturday, August 31, is the St. 

Bernadette Homeless Cooking. Desserts 

and fresh fruit can be dropped off at the 

Church hall between 1:00-3:00 pm for 

anyone wishing to help out. Thank you. 

St. Bernadette Church WISH LIST.  

Parish of St. Bernadette is looking to purchase 

2 water coolers, one for the rectory and one 

for the sacristy. Donation is $150.00 each. See 

Fr. Peter or call Peg at the rectory. This could be in 

memory of a loved one.  

Also looking for donations of yard tools: lawn mower in 

good condition, rakes, hoe, leaf blower, weed trimmer, 

wheelbarrow, spade, pruning sheers, curved blade digging 

shovel, pruning saw, etc. These do not have to be new. 

You may have an old one in good condition that you don’t 

use any more. We would be glad to take it off your hands. 

Please call Peg or drop off at the rectory 203-467-1007. 

GOLF CLASSIC 

Dedicated in Memory of Joe Martorelli. Monday, 

October 14, 2019. Orange Hills Country Club. 10:00 

am Shotgun. SAVE THE DATE!  Cost is $140.00 

per person and includes continental breakfast, 18 

holes of golf, cart, lunch. More details to follow.  


